
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As a Church of England school, we have Christian beliefs and values at their heart of everything we do. Did you know 
that our school motto comes from biblical roots? I have created a short video to explain how here. 
 
Our school motto Shine Bright and reach for the stars reminds us of the importance of our actions. To be Courageous 
Advocates. Our actions allow us to let our light shine. 
 
As we are settling into new classrooms and getting to know each other better, we have learned this week about how 
important our actions and words impact on others. Our trust behaviour policy has three simple rules – Be Safe, Be 
Respectful and Be Ready. As a school we have explored what this looks like to us in class, at play and around school.  
Mr Paterson’s class in Badgers have talked a lot about how we must use kind words and kind hands to keep ourselves 
and others safe. They are also creating an anti-bullying video, which we can’t wait to see. Miss Thomas  
and Miss Hunter have also extended our positive actions to think about ways that Squirrel Class  
can have a positive impact on our local wildlife, and in particular hedgehogs.  
Watch this space for some exciting activities coming up this term! 
 
Take care and have a lovely weekend! 
 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 
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Friday 15th September 2022 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
Nasal Flu Vaccinations (R-Y6) Wednesday 20th September 2023 
Harvest Festival for pupils: Friday 7th October 2023 
Spooky Disco at the Village Hall: Friday 20th October 2023 (TBC) 
PD DAYS: Thursday 2nd November, Friday 3rd November and 
*Monday 6th November (no children in school on these days) 
Half term holidays: Monday 23rd October-*Monday 6th November 
2023 
Individual Pupil Photographs: Monday 13th November 2023 
 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

Happy Birthday to 

Billy and Niaz 

Who celebrate their birthdays 

this week! 

We hope you have a lovely 

birthday this week!  

 

 

 

Our Bible Stories  

Each of our school values are linked to a bible story. We learn a 

bible story each half-term. Click the link here to see and share 

the following bible stories: 

Hope: Noah’s Ark  Joy: The Lost coin  Respect: Daniel and 

Lion’s Den 

Nurture: The Good Samaritan Aspire: Jesus Walks on Water 

Achieve: The story of Nehemiah  

 

 

WORSHIP 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/our-motto/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/our-bible-stories/

